
 
 

Call for applications 
FAU Scholarship by Dr. Dietrich & Dr. Elke Möller 

 

It is with great excitement to announce that Dr. Dietrich and Dr. Elke Möller, who founded 
the Dietrich and Elke Möller Foundation, are working closely together with Friedrich-
Alexander-Universität Erlangen-Nürnberg (FAU) to support Ukrainian students and PhD 
candidates at FAU.  

The FAU Scholarship by Dr. Dietrich & Dr. Elke Möller supports one or two students or 
PhD candidates from the Ukraine for a duration of 6 to 12 months. The successful 
applicants will receive a monthly stipend of 500€ to 1,000€. The scholarship is open for all 
disciplines. Studying electric engineering or law is an asset. 

Target Group: 

 Ukrainian citizens who left the Ukraine on or after February 24, 2022 

Eligibility requirements: 

 Excellent grades documented by a current transcript of records in English 
 Being a member at FAU (student, guest researcher, PhD candidate) 
 Good English language skills (B2 or higher) 
 Outstanding social engagement 

You will have the opportunity to meet Dr. Dietrich and Dr. Elke Möller personally. They are 
even offering mentorship for selected students and PhD candidates.  

Please send your complete application documents (CV, letter of motivation, transcript of 
records, proof of membership at FAU, language certificates, proof of leaving Ukraine after 
February 24, 2022, and any document supporting your application) as one PDF file to 
alexander.stiller@fau.de by September 10, 2022.  
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